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	Action 

No.
	Key points and action

	Date

Req’d
	Name

	1
	PM= Parent Member PC

Co-Opt = Co Opt member PC

PF= Parent Forum

In attendance:

PC Parent Members:

Pam McVeigh
Susan Moffatt

Gillian Connor

Kenny Smith

David Coia

Lisa Mullin

Rebecca Justen

Others in Attendance

Alison Mitchell

Gerry Higgins
PC Wilson

Robert Clelland

Madelaine Baker

Apologies

Janet McLean
Edi Reavey

Stephen Murphy

Ryan Hughes-Francis

Joanna McKenna


	 
	

	2
	Approval of previous minutes

· Approved
	
	

	3
	Matters arising from previous minutes
· Invoice still to be received from school for risers
· Chargers have been purchased, invoice to follow

· SQA have an open public consultation on the appeals process
	
	

	4
	Treasurer’s Report

· The current available balance is £2,542.47
· Invoice for £320.00 still to be received.  WS said invoice has been sent.
· Awaiting bank statement

· DC will get KS to countersign cheques for invoices and send in to school with his daughter.


	
	

	5
	Head Teacher Report
· AM expressed her gratitude to parents, carers and the PC as representatives of such for their support over the last 10 weeks.  It has not been an easy time and the support is much appreciated.
· 5 probationers have been requested – Business Education, Computing, PE (Male), Languages (French and Spanish) and English
· Maternity leave cover is required in the following subjects – Business Education, Chemistry, Biology, Music, Languages/EAL.  The interviews for these posts will be held soon and as there are a large number of vacancies the school are confident that they will be filled.
· FH for Health – interview w/c 26th April
· PE – Sarah Gunn has been appointed
· History/Geography – Maria Gomez has been appointed
· Maths – 1 FTE required

· Technical – 1 FTE required
· Return in March 2021 – the senior phase will return on a part time basis for morning or afternoon sessions in a subject
· S4 will have 5 ½ morning or afternoon sessions and 2 other ½ day sessions to cover all of their seven Nat4/5 subjects.
· BGE will return for short sessions which are intended to bridge the gap between remote learning and returning full time on 20th April.  It will be a time of reconnection with the young people and reassurance that they have been doing a good job with their remote learning.
· The staff present all remarked on how good it would be to see all the young people back in the building
· Assessment – the processes are being looked at to make sure all the marking is consistent
· The school need to use the latest and best evidence to ensure that they get the best for the young people’s grades
· Easter School – teachers have been asked if they are available to provide supported study lessons and the feedback is expected to be received by the end of this week with a timetable constructed by the end of the following week
· Sessions will either be in school or via Teams
· There are 2 extra inset days in June (1st and 7th) which will be used to finalise grades
· The school normally changes timetables in mid-May – the normal study leave for the senior phase impacts on what happens in the rest of the school but the school are working hard to ensure this happens on time (at least for S3 as they start coursework for the Nat4/5 courses at this time)
· MB introduced PC Wilson to the parents who gave a brief rundown on her recent activities – welfare visits have taken place to a number of young people for support and this has been well received.  Issues have been picked up that perhaps would not have been known if the young people had been in school so this has been beneficial

	  
	

	6
	AOCB

· A request for copies of the minutes was made by a member of the community.  RC said he thought that during the revamp of the website this page had been hidden and was no longer in view.  He would rectify this and send a direct link.  SM will email the link directly to the member of the community.
	
	


Date of next meeting – Wednesday 21st April 2021 via Zoom
